From: londondev@rogers.com <londondev@rogers.com>

Sent: Thursday, September 28, 2023 12:00 PM

To: PEC <pec@london.ca>

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Delegation requests.

Hello Heather

I am letting you know that I will be delegating to 3.4 Amendment to Increase in Additional Residential Unit Permissions.

I would also like to request delegation status to Item 4.1 Urban Design Peer Review Pannel

Thanks Mike

Mike Wallace

Executive Director

London Development Institute (LDI)

519-854-1455

londondev@rogers.com

